
From: Tracey Winn <traceywinn@yahoo.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/9/2014 8:25:13 AM 
Subject: Gov Haley in India

Hi!

I know you are crazy busy with all the SC stuff coming up. Liz, the founder of the org I was working
with, emailed me saying she heard the governor was going to India. She was wondering if she could 
send an email (she actually asked for a meeting which I doubt she has time for) about some of the 
rescue organizations that we work with there. Jubilee Market has started working with a SC State 
prison program and the reformed prisoners are making our awareness bracelets and we are helping 
them with vocational training so when they get parole, they have a skill and places to go etc. The first 
vocational center in Charleston for trafficked people or under privileged people has also opened in N 
Chas. Anyway let me know what you think about Liz meeting her or sending her an email. Thank you 
so much! Hope I get to see you at Heritage!

Xoxo,

Tracey

Sent from my iPhone
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